
 

Tiffany  

256-798-0363 

tiffany@ニコロデオン.com 

 

Dear Judy,  

Thank you for dropping off the paperwork! I’ll compile them all and email them out to 

everyone by next week. 

About the basement, I talked to Vince, the janitor and he said he also doesn’t have a key 

to that room. To make matters even more strange, he says there are multiple rooms in 

the basement that he doesn’t have a key to. Apparently, there are areas down there 

where only the higher ups have access to and not even the sanitation team has access. 

I’m going to search some more and see what I can find. 

 

Warm regards, 

Tiffany 

 


